
Evarts Elementary School student, Aden Barrett, was presented a plaque 

and fire helmet personalized with his name and unit number honoring 

him as a lifelong member of the Yocum Creek Fire Department.  Aden 

donated a large amount of toys to the fire department to be given to 

local children for Christmas. Royce Wynn, Fire Chief said, “We run out of 

boy gifts every Christmas but Aden’s donation kept that from happening 

this year.”  Pictured left to right are Teresa Roy, Junior Bowman, Joy 

Robinson, Aiden Barrett, James Sander, Royce Wynn and Principal, 

Edna Burkhart. 
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Santa ( Magistrate Bill Moore) and Mrs. 

Claus (Vicki Moore) visited Evarts 

Elementary School on December 17, 

2012 to deliver treats to all the good boys 

and girls.  All students were given a treat 

bag sponsored and prepared by the Evarts 

Parent & Teachers Organization (PTO) and 

Evarts Elementary FRYSC.   
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December was an exciting month for Evarts 

Elementary School. The students enjoyed many 

Christmas programs, including the annual visit 

from the Mission of Hope.  Members of the 

Sevier Heights Baptist Church from Knoxville, 

Tennessee arrived on December 14th with toys 

for all students at EES. Their visit started off 

with a sing-a-long program in the morning 

which was followed by the gym being turned 

into a toy store for the day. After receiving their 

gifts, students and their teacher were 

presented a special treat in their classroom along with another sing-a-long song.  The 

Sevier Heights Baptist Church has been sponsoring the school since 2001. The church 

and the Mission of Hope also sponsor a Back-To-School program at the beginning of 

the year at the school to distribute school supplies to the children.     

Mission of Hope Visits EES 

Dates to Remember 

 January 21—Martin Luther King 

Day-No School 
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Students of the Month 

Angel Wynn Paighton Freeman Ethan Baird 


